
Music at St. Philip’s is an offering of thanksgiving and praise meant to 

draw all worshippers together spiritually and emotionally. Music shared 

in worship is varied in genre, representing styles from contemporary to 

traditional and classical. 

WE’RE BACK!!! 

The chancel choir of St. Philip’s is comprised of volunteers who feel the 

call to serve as ministers of music. Choir members provide liturgical 

music leadership for the 10:00 AM Sunday worship service, and for 

additional services throughout the year. Those who love to sing are 

welcome to join as we work to elevate worship with our offerings.  

Choir members meet weekly at 7 PM on Wednesday evenings from 

September through May, to rehearse and prepare.  Members also hold a 

shortened refresher rehearsal on Sunday morning’s beginning at 9:20 

AM.  

New members are welcome at any time, simply contact a choir 

member, the choirmaster, dskillman@ec.rr.com (910 – 470 -5652), or 

show up for Wednesday night choir rehearsal beginning at 7:00 PM in 

the sanctuary. 

 Our first rehearsal will be Wednesday, November 3rd. 
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